
November 2nd, 1920,

Pres liant Frank Plerrspont Graves,
The University of the State of Sew York, 
Albany, New York.

Dear President Graves
I am in receipt of your letter 

of October 30th addressed to Sir Arthur Currie, 
advising him that the Regents of the University of 
the State of Hew York nave conferred the honorary 
degree of Doctor of Laws on the Honourable Owen D. 
Young.

I regrot very nnich to say that 
Sir Arthur has boon in poor health for some time and 
is at present recuperating in England. He will not 
return to Montreal before the middle of January, but, 
as I know he would wish to welcome Mr. Young to the 
small group of honorary graduates of the University,
I am forwarding your letter to him.

?Tith kind regards,
Yours very truly.

Acting Principal


